
Information about payment of dividend for 2018 
 
Clarification regarding date for dividend payment 
Aspire Global informs that the day for payment of dividend is set 
for May 24th. An incorrect date (May 16th) has been 
communicated at an investor forum (Avanza). 

The funds for the dividend have been wired by Aspire Global, 
but due to various links between Malta Stock Exchange (Aspire 
Global is incorporated in Malta) to Euroclear PLC (a regulated 
Financial Market Infrastructure), there is a delay – compared to 
dividend payments for companies incorporated in Sweden. The 
delay is caused by technical procedures not yet completed, 
lengthening the process. Aspire Global will inform the exact date 
as soon as it has been received from Euroclear PLC. 

 


